
1

Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Thursday, January 04, 2018 2:32 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Recycling Issues

 

________________________________________ 

From: Heather Kolb <hroitb@aol.com> 

Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2018 12:28 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Recycling Issues 

 

Dear Mr. Mayor: 

 

I am writing in support of weekly pick-up of recyclables and food scraps.  I am a dedicated recycler and I typically drive to 

the sanitation and recycling station on Secor every other week to deal with recycling.  Weekly pick-up would be a huge 

convenience for the community and I do believe it would increase recycling in the community if people knew that pick-

up would occur on a more regular basis. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Heather Kolb 

5 Wheelock Road 


